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SEAFDEC Program Committee Meeting hosted by MFRD

From 3105 November 2008, MEFRLD

hosted the Thirtv-first Meeting of
the Program Commitiee {(POM) of

SEAFDEC in Singapore. The PCM
Meeting has been regularly organized
by SEAFDEC 1o review the SEAFDEC
programs implemented during the annual
perind and scrutinize the programs o
be implemented in the following year,
Thiz 1= 1o ensure that the programs are
tormulated and implemented in line with
the priorities and needs of the Member
Countries, During the discussion, the

meeting emphasized the importance of

SEAFDEC programs in supporting the

development of the fisheries sector of

the region, and particularly suggested
that the economic viability should be
mvestigated for the various technologies
developed by SEAFDEC: and activities

should emphasized on the role of

lisheries m enhancing food security and
supporting livelihood of people in the
regiar.

In additon 1o the program matters
isee lst ol SEAFDEC
pragrams in Page 3),
Lhe establhishment
the Regional Advisory
Committes an Fisheries
Management in Southeast
Asla (RACY and the
outcomes of the first RAC
Meeting in September
2008 was also briefly
presented. [was discussed
and recommended that

of

the linkages hetween the existing
SEAFDEC programs and the emerging
fisheries management issues based on the
putcomes from the First RAC Meeting
should also be explored to ensure that the
activities under the Program Commities
and RAC framewarks be complementinry
with cach other, and the benefits o the
Member Countries are maximized.

Ancther imporiant step in ensuring
SEAFDEC programming exercise o
Be in line with the regional prierity
issues, and enhancing the sourcing of
budgetary support Trom non-tradinonal
donors is the adjustment of the Program
Framewaork {orginally proposed as
Program Thrusts during the 29 POM .
The proposed program ramework
would be finalized by SEAFDEC n
close consultation with the Program
Committee pricr to submission to the 417
SEAFDEC Council Mecting in 2009 for
consideration and endorsement.

FC ot insed on Page 3)

ASEAN-SEAFDEC FCG/ASSP Meeting convened in Singapore

Back 1o back with the SEAFDREC
Program Committee Meeting, the 117
Mecting of the Fisheries Consullaiive
Group of the ASEAN-SEAFDEC
Strategie Parinership (FOGAARSP)
was held Trom 6 1w 7 November 2008
i Smgapore; and was co-chaired by
SEATDEC Secretary-General, D, Sin
Ekmaharaj, and Mr. Sanchai Tandavaniy,
on behall ol the current Chairman of the
ASEAN Sectoral Working Group on
Fisheries (ASWGFEDL The Meeting has
the main objective of discussing the
programs and activities implemented
under the ASSP Fisheries Consultative
Croup (FCG) mechanism. the progress

and activities under the
ASSE, as well as the policy
cansiderations on important
1551,

SEATDEC has since
1999 gsiablished an
ASEAN-SEAFDEC
Fizheries Consultative
Group (FCG) Mechanism
with ASEAN to enhance the
cooperation among the two :
argamizalions on lisheries development
in the Southeast Asian region, In 2008,
the collzboration between ASEAN and
SEAFDEC has been Tormalized through
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the signing of the LOU of the ASEAN-
SEAFDEC Strategic Partnership by the

i inwed on Page 3)
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